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9th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
 

As Mrs Kennedy is continuing to work from home the telephone cannot always be 
answered immediately. If this is the case please leave a telephone answer machine 
message and these will be picked up and responded to throughout the day. 
Similarly, if you email admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk messages will be 
picked up. 
  
If your request is urgent please contact 07375 776295 our new school mobile which 
will be answered or responded during office hours 8.30-3.30. 

This information will also be posted on the school website. 

Kind regards, 

Belinda Athey 

Headteacher  
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